Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 3:21 PM

To: zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions

Cc: Mann, Ryan

Subject: RE: [EXT] FW: 1RP-5268 Closure Request
Zack,

The NMOCD has reviewed the closure and variance requests for the Jackson 28 SWD Poly Line release which occurred
on 11/4/2018. The NMOCD grants the variance to leave contaminated soil near a 6” crude poly pipeline in place.
Additionally, the available information indicates that the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC have been met, and no further
corrective action is required. The NMOCD considers administrative order 1RP-5268 closed.

However, because remediation levels presented in Table 1. of 19.15.29.12 (D) NMAC are heavily dependent on depth to
groundwater, the NMOCD considers the groundwater depth estimation an important variable in site characterization
and closure. Therefore, the Division would like to see groundwater depth estimates made using nearby wells that are
situated within % mile of the release, using water level information that is less than 25 years old, with the well
construction information provided. If the water level information does not meet these criteria, the OCD may require
boring to a limited depth for verification.

Additionally, In the future please indicate the depths that soil samples were recovered from and point from which the
spill emanated. This information helps in interpreting the soils data and determining site delineation.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488
This determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should future information

indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve
Operator of responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

From: zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 10:54 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] FW: 1RP-5268 Closure Request
Dylan,

As discussed, here is the closure request.

Thanks,



Zach

Zach Robbins | Technical and Engineering Analyst | RXSoil, Inc.
Cell: 210-400-7645 | zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions

From: zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions <zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:58 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us; 'Mann, Ryan' <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Jace Caraway' <jace.caraway@rxsoil.solutions>; 'Brad Morton' <bmorton@taprk.com>
Subject: 1RP-5268 Closure Request

Good afternoon,
Attached is the closure request for 1RP-5268. Please reach out with any questions regarding this remediation.

Thank you,
Zach

Zach Robbins | Technical and Engineering Analyst | RXSoil, Inc.
201 Main Street, Suite 1360, Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Cell: 210-400-7645

zach.robbins@rxsoil.solutions




